
From: Bell, Nick 

Sent: 12 March 2015 11:05 

To: Cassidy, Michael 

Subject: 2014/6798/P 277a Gray's Inn Road 

 

Categories: Green Category 

 

Hi Michael, 
 
The tree protection details submitted for 2014/6798/P are considered sufficient to 
demonstrate that the trees to be retained on the neighbouring site to the west, The 
Birkenhead Estate, will be adequately protected during development. 
 
Please let me know if you need more info. 
 
Thanks 
 
Nick Bell   
Tree and Landscape Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 5939 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
2nd floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/

